Oregon Shores Beach Club, Inc., Unit 1

Monthly Board Meeting Minutes

Chiloquin Community Center

Date: July 9, 2025
The meeting was opened by Chairman Mike Gottlieb the at 10:05 AM.
Additional members present were Judy Mangrum, Secretary/Treasurer, Bill Springer, Carolyn Davis, Tim McDermott. Additional members present were Jill Linert, Donna Randall, Dave Randal, and Laura Rhoads.
Mike asked Bill to make a motion to approve the agenda and Carolyn seconded the motion and was passed.
We then heard the Secretary’s report.

Reports:    
1. Secretary/Treasurer Judy went over the reports. 

Mike made a motion to pay the approved bills and Bill seconded and the motion passed.
2. Water report: Matt was not present to do his report.  
3. Equipment: None to report.
4.   Roads: Resident, Jill reported that the groves were taken out of the road 

      in front of her place, but now that is an extreme amount of dust on the 
      road. If the Board could just get some gravel for in front of her property 

      on Sportsland.
5.   Marina: Our tenant at the Marina that has been there for some time said 
      he will be leaving at the end of July.

6.    Building: None to report.
7.    Old Business: Someone asked who is doing all the shooting and no one     
       seemed to know.

       The person that was needing help that had signed up at the Annual      

       meeting, was called by Carolyn Davis.  That person decided to hire 

       someone to help her.  That our help was not needed after all.

8.    New Business: Judy made a spreadsheet of interest and principal paid
       to the bank for the tractor and sent to our CPA to do our taxes.

       Also, the signed form for the Attorney’s office to do our liens and 
       collections was emailed to the office.  It was decided to make copies of         

       our new CC&R’s and By Laws and send to every homeowner with the 

       envelope inside.  Tim made a motion and Carolyn seconded and was

       passed.

       Mike said that he thought we should increase our hook-up fee to the   

       HOA’s water system to $500.  Bill made a motion and Carolyn seconded

       and it passed unanimously.

       It was said for the Board to have a meeting to review our fees and to 

       have a review every two years. 

       The Spring-cleaning letter has people asking questions about getting a 

       trash area to burn or pick up for residents here.  Carolyn explained

       about Fire department will bring a trailer and haul away for free.

       Bill suggested we review the Attorney every two years.

9. Public Input:     
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made, and Tim seconded, and the motion passed.
The meeting was adjourned at 11:08 AM

Next meeting:  Wednesday August 13, 2025 @ 10:00AM

Judy Mangrum
Secretary/Treasurer
